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WHAT A FIND ! 

 
During the later stages of 2016, a group of Divall’s employees were 
undertaking a routine clearing / clean-up of a local property as part 
of an estate. During the clean-up, a plastic bag was revealed, & 
found to contain $12K cash. The local Police were contacted & 
informed of the find.  As the clean-
up continued, a second discovery 
was revealed; with a further $33K 
being unearthed from the 
property. In all, a total of $45K was 
removed from the area, & handed 
in to NSW Police.   
 
Divall’s Bulk Haulage wish to 
publicly acknowledge the honesty 
& integrity of their company 
personnel who were involved in the property clean-up.  
 
These people are a genuine reflection of what are company-wide 
morals & expectations, which are consistently displayed by Divall’s 
employees. The ethical & honest behaviour displayed by those 
personnel involved in the property clean-up, & consequent ‘find’ - 
are something of which the company is truly proud. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Pictured handing in of monies to NSW Police, which was found 
during recent property clean up are Divall’s employees, Richard 

Clarke, & Jake Newton. 
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